Dear Lynn
 Word cannot express the exceptional experience I had with you and your chorus.  
What a FANTASTIC performance. Certainly memorable and meaningful for EVERYONE involved – both on stage and off.  One that Carnegie Hall would be proud to add to their archival history.
 Your singers were SO professional, musical and beautifully sounding and your performance was MAGICAL. I know you’ve heard me say it before -- An ensemble is a direct reflection of its conductor. Their stellar performance was directly connected to your leadership and musical expertise.  All the members of your chorus should be proud to have your guidance, detail to quality, love for music, and should know what a quality director you are.
 It was a pleasure FINALLY meeting and working with you and your Sacramento Valley Chorus.  This concert was an expression of love from start to finish.  All the work, all the preparation, all your expertise, all your singer’s efforts – it all came together at the perfect time.
Please tell your singers how proud I am of them (and of course – you).
 You will ALWAYS have an open invitation to return with us on our future series.
 If something comes up where I might be of assistance, please let us know. 
 We MUST keep in touch !
 Meanwhile, we wish you and your musicians only the BEST, and look forward to the future.
 With Warmest regards, 
 Dennis J. Loy
Conductor-In-Residence
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